Rochester AIS report for 2012 Fall Assembly

At long last, the amended Charter and By-Laws for our organization have been approved and will go into
effect. There were not many changes made but the duties of some of the coordinators and officers
were redefined and updated.

We will be having a service workshop Service is Sweet on Oct. 13" from 11am to 3pm at the AIS office,
805 Blossom Road in the Brighton Reformed Church.

An Al-Anon beginners meeting will start Oct.3™ at the Pittsford Recreation Center at 11am. This will be
a six week series of meetings which will be hosted by 2 or 3 long term members who will explain the
basics of the Al-Anon program.

A new meeting has been started on Wed. evening at 6pm at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, 25 Westminster
Rd., Rochester

AIS now has a mobile web site. Meeting time will now be easily accessible from smart phones



